
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.266 
Released – 14 December 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 13 December 2022 requesting information regarding non-
disclosure agreements. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
Between financial years 2017/18 and 2021/2022 has the Trust issued a non-disclosure 
agreement to resolve a sexual harassment case?  
 
No 
 
If so, how many non-disclosure agreements were used between financial years 2017/18 
and 2021/2022 by the Trust to resolve sexual harassment cases?  
 
Not applicable 
 
If possible, please state how many of these non-disclosure agreements were agreed where 
a patient was one of the parties.  
 
Not applicable 
 
If possible, please state how many of these non-disclosure agreements were agreed where 
a member of staff (both former or current) was one of the parties. 
 
Not applicable 


